
 

KEY MESSAGES 

 Thank you again to all parents for supporting your child in meeting our basic expectations 

with punctuality, uniform and equipment. It has had a noticeable positive impact.  

 Occasionally a vacancy on the THS Governing Board arises and we are keen to hear from 

parents who may be interested in such an opportunity.  If you would like your name held 

on our contact list for further information regarding this, please email our Clerk to the 

Governors, Celia Pontin at cpontin@toothillschool.co.uk 

Week Ending: 28 June 2019 

 

YEAR 7 
It has been a busy week for our maths students in Year 7. They have been carrying out nth term investigations and using this to find 
patterns and rules in different scenarios. Alongside this in English, pupils have been doing some creative writing and looking at how you 
would start a story.                                                                                                                                                                                            
The PE department have been delighted with the improvement in weather which has allowed them to continue with athletics, tennis, cricket 
and rounders' activities and everyone has engaged with these wonderfully.                                                                                         A 
reminder that the final payment for Adventure 8 is due before 12 July 2019, please ensure that this is in school ASAP.  

 

Head of Year 7: Miss L Hughes   Achievement Coordinator: Miss I Ridley 

 

 

YEAR 8 
The year group have participated in many exciting activities over the last week including ‘Joseph’ the musical, winning a rounders match 
against The Suthers School, more teaching in the primaries, as well as Maddie Wall cycling 50 miles participating in ‘Cycle Live’ 
Nottingham.                                                                                                                                                                                                     
We have lots more to look forward to in the last couple of weeks including sports day, T-Fest and Activities Week! 

 

Head of Year 8: Miss N Ward   Achievement Coordinator: Miss B Marshall 

 

 

YEAR 9 
Year 9 geographers represented school impeccably on their Skegness trips recently. We have to say a huge thank you to all staff involved 
with the trip especially Miss Robson who organised everything with military like precision.                                                                                                                                  
Congratulations to Charlie who has been scouted to be a part of the England U15 Boys National Ice Hockey Team Programme which 
starts this Summer. This is a huge achievement as every Netminder in the UK was looked at over the season, without them knowing, so 
we are extremely proud of Charlie's accomplishment. The Year 9 boys’ football team also have their cup final coming up week 
commencing 1 July and we wish Mr Lynas and his squad the best of luck. 

 

Head of Year 9: Mr D Mordue   Achievement Coordinator: Miss J Smith 

 

 

YEAR 10 
The Year 10s have finished their assessments. They revised extremely hard and conducted themselves very well in the examinations!    
On Monday 24 June 2019, there was a cake sale in memory of Seamus Conroy who sadly passed away this year. The cake sale raised 
£216.03 and the proceeds are being put towards the purchase of a memorial bench.                                                                                                         
As we look towards the end of term, please can your child’s Enterprise Week consent form be returned and payment finalised by 2 July.  
The Enterprise Week is an excellent opportunity for your child to experience the range of different courses and routes available to them in 
the future. It will also build your child’s confidence and skillset in terms of their interpersonal and team work skills. 

 

Head of Year 10: Miss V Salt   Achievement Coordinator: Miss I Sheldon 

 

 

YEAR 11 
The Year 11 Prom was simply fantastic. The event provided the perfect finale for the year group. It was great to see the pupils looking so 
smart and stylish. The atmosphere was delightful and it was lovely to see the pupils being able to reflect alongside their peers as well as a 
large number of staff who made the effort to attend!                                                                                                                                       
We are now looking forward to seeing the year group again on results day on 22 August 2019. Best wishes for the summer break! 

 

Head of Year 11: Mr D Lynas   Achievement Coordinator: Miss A Hall 

 

 

 

 


